
 

 

 

Monday 9th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Introducing digital reading record, BoomReader 

 

 

We are delighted to introduce you to BoomReader, the award-winning app 

designed to support teachers, parents, and children in logging their reading and the 

books they enjoy. After a successful trial in Year 4 last term, we are replacing our 

paper-based home reading diaries with this digital reading record to make 

recording reading clearer and more rewarding. 

 

Here are some benefits we believe you will appreciate: 

• No more lost reading diaries! 

• Log your child's reading in just a few taps on your phone. 

• View reading records for all your children in one place. 

• Gain valuable insights into your child’s reading progress. 

• Records will stay with your child throughout their school journey. 

• Access BoomReader from a smartphone or the web—parents/carers without 

smartphones can log in at https://www.boomreader.co.uk/parents. 

• Free for parents to download and use! 

 

 

BoomReader has a dedicated area on the website for parents, with more 

information at Parents | BoomReader. There is a brief guide attached here and we 

are also happy to answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

Your login details will be sent home with your child and we encourage you to start 

using BoomReader as soon as possible. Please aim to log your child’s reading at 

least three times per week. We’re confident your child will enjoy recording their 

reading with you and seeing their progress celebrated at school! 

 

While the most important part of home reading is the reading itself, BoomReader will 

make logging and celebrating your child’s achievements easier than ever. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Low 

Reading Lead 

 

 

https://www.boomreader.co.uk/parents

